
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                      Notable news-We love school trips! 

  

                                         Literacy and Communication  

We have enjoyed taking part in our summer story and exploring a range of sensory 

items that relate to going to the beach. We have also been working on mark making, 

practicing the initial letter of our names, and visiting the school library to explore the 

different books available. 

        

 

 

Rowan Class had a great time 

on our trip to Hertfordshire Zoo 

in June. We enjoyed looking at 

different animals and playing at 

the playground.  

We also had a great afternoon 

for Sports Day! Pupils took part 

in dance and movement 

activities.  Thank you to the 

parents who were able to 

attend.  
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                                       Sensory Lights Activities 

Rowan Class pupils took part in a sensory light activities this term to increase relaxation 

and motivation, to promote greater levels of happiness and wellbeing. Sensory play 

can encourage learning through problem solving, exploring and extended creativity. 

Many children develop their language and motor skills through sensory playtime. 

 

     

 

                                       Personalised learning   

Pupils have enjoyed their personalized learning time this term. In our class PLTs aims to 

customize learning for each student's strengths, needs, skills, and interests. Each pupil 

gets a learning plan that's based on what they know and how they learn best. Most 

pupils have their own workstation with clear visuals to communicate. Some pupils can 

work in a group.  

     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                        Upcoming Events  

Dear Parents / Carers 

I am writing you one last time to thank you for sharing our children with me this past two 

school years. It’s been a truly another amazing time in Rowan class and wonderful and 

rewarding year.  This time together has been so special we have watched our pupils 

learn and grow.  

‘A little bit of each of you will always stay with me. Always strive to be the best that you 

can be’.  

                                                                                                 Rowan Class Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 


